
Welcome Letter Shimek BASP 2023-2024

Hello Shimek BASP family!

We are so excited to have you and your kiddos as a part of our BASP family! We as a
program have lots of fun activities and clubs planned for this year! A few housekeeping

items going forward this year that we want to highlight.

When picking up your child please Brightwheel MESSAGE when you arrive so we can
check your child out. During the winter/colder weather we will be inside and once we

receive a message we will walk your child outside. If during an inside day Brightwheel is
not working for some reason you can go to the front door and ring the bell, it now goes
directly to our office! During warmer weather we will be outside and once we receive a
message we will get your child ready to go, then send them to your vehicle. Please
ensure that your child has checked in with a staff so we can check your child out.

If you child is sick or not attending for a day you MUST let us know ASAP so we can
plan accordingly.

If your child has an IEP or needs accommodations you MUST let us know. Please send
any current or new IEPs to shimekbasp@gmail.com before the start of the school year.

We will be having clubs this year starting the second week of BASP. The schedule is
attached to the bottom of this letter. If your child wants to participate in a club they may
join or drop at any time. They do not need to participate every week to stay in the club!
Some clubs/activities will require a permission slip before your kiddo can participate.

Junior staff will be returning this year with only 5th & 6th graders participating and with a
signed permission slip. Clubs may change based on interest throughout the year, but
computers will only be allowed Wednesday & Friday with the exception of using them

for homework.

We are excited for an awesome year!

Thanks,

Liz Retikis

mailto:shimekbasp@gmail.com

